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Thanksgiving in Greensboro
      Submitted by Webmaster on Sun, 11/08/2009 - 11:48pm    

MJ, Daisy, Titus and Mackenzie would like to inform the entire family that they will hold Thanksgiving
dinner at their home in Reidsville, NC.  For the address or any questions please call MJ @ 336-344-5505
or Daisy @ 336-344-5559. Thanks and you don't have to bring anything unless you want to.
 
God Bless us all.
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